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Many businesses should be regulated, inspected and licensed for the health and 

safety of our citizens. In my community restaurants, nail salons, hairdressers, coffee 

shops, are all subject to laws to keep the community safe. The gun dealers should be 

subject to the same rules as these businesses as they are selling weapons that can 

kill, maim and damage people. It’s the least we can do to make sure precautions are 

taken to prevent tragedies. It is common sense. Thank you for helping protect our 

communities by supporting this legislation.  


